
MEGSO Town Hall Meeting

Tuesday, February 11, 2020
5:10 PM – 6:00 PM

Marston 2200

 

 

Dear ME Graduate Students Community, 

                The Mechanical Engineering Graduate Student Organization (MEGSO) is working hard
to make sure every graduate student in our department has a platform to voice their concerns.
We will be holding a town hall style meeting to hear from you. Please come join us for free food
and tell us about your expectations and issues regarding your education and the department in
general.  

                There will be no faculty or staff present at this meeting. You will not have to worry
about any retributions from faculty or other members of the department. Remember, you are
protected under The Office of Equal Opportunity against any such retaliations. If any of you feel
you have been a victim of this please notify MEGSO immediately. 

Background Information:

As the Mechanical  Engineering Department undergoes changes they  can have a continuous
effect on all current and future students. It is important to address problems sooner and work
together  to  make  the  department  more  student-friendly.  As  the  voice  of  the  Mechanical
Engineering Graduate Students, MEGSO wants to gather as much information as possible to
provide to senior leadership so that they can affect change. We would greatly appreciate your
presence  at  this  event.  If  you  have  any  further  questions,  please  feel  free  to
contact megso@iastate.edu directly. 

This seminar will count toward ME 600 credit. Pizza and beverages will be 
provided. To help us better prepare for this event please RSVP by February 7,
2020 using this link: https://forms.gle/uj7JKqE8DQGfYfUP8
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